
What Do You Look Forward To In 1994? 

JOHN BICHNER 
Dellwood Hills G.C. 

"The poor weather in 1993 
pointed out several weak-
nesses in our course, with 
the number one weakness 
being drainage. We have 
several drainage projects 
scheduled for this season, 
and this is what I look for-
ward to. These drainage 
projects will greatly improve 
the condition and payabili-
ty of our golf course." 

MIKE BROWER 
The Minikahda Club 

"Attempting to reduce ir-
rigation water used to main-
tain our golf course, by 
recording green, tee, fairway 
and rough gallonage and 
analyzing what reductions 
in these watering cycles will 
do to reach our goal of reduc-
ing irrigation water used. 
Also, determining water 
quality in our ponds and 
creek. Generally, attempt to 
provide even more excellent 
playing conditions then the 
previous season!" 

MIKE LEITNER 
Leitner Company 

"Thanks for the opportu-
nity to practice my favorite 
form of relaxation, com-
municating via the written 
word. NOT. After much 
thought, I have concluded 
my hopes are basic, but im-
portant to my overall well 
being. 

Lots of high pressure - the 
weather type. Long sunny 
days, cool nights and a 
stringer of 3 lb. Small 
Mouths. Also, most impor-
tantly, the health and hap-
piness of my family and 
friends." 

LEIF ERICKSON 
O.M. Scotts Company 

"I am looking forward to 
all the surprises in 1994. 
I've found a renewed passion 
for my profession and for 
life. 

I look forward to the enjoy-
ment and wisdom of my old 
friends and new friends. I 
gain the excitement of youth 
when young turf people 
challenge the old systems 
and philosophies. They take 
on the risks of success in us-
ing new technologies. 

It's fun looking back over 
the past 20 years, but I'm 
looking forward to the next 
20 starting in 1994." 

Bill Johnson, right, 
superintendent at 
Edina Country Club, 
accepts his 35-year 
plaque from 
MGCSA President 
Joe Moris. 


